
  

 
To our Valued Members,  

 
As you may know, earlier today Governor Cuomo set forth uniform standards to limit 

crowd capacity as the State combats the novel coronavirus or COVID-19.   

 

Unfortunately these standards require the temporary closing of gyms and your local 

YMCA.  Effective at 8pm tonight, Monday March 16th to comply with the Governor’s 

directions, all GLOW YMCA locations will be closed until further notice.  We agree with 

the Governor that the health and well-being of you, our members and our valued staff 

come first.  

 

During this time, we will remain in close contact with the County Health Departments 

and County Leadership and we are committed to re-open as soon as we are permitted 

and deemed safe. 

All of us at the Y are grateful for the outpouring of support many of you have 

expressed.  We are committed to doing everything possible to secure the future of the 

YMCA, and all its services, as these uncertain times continue.   

 

We know you have a lot of questions, we do too.  We are committed to ongoing 

communication updates to help keep you posted as we receive updates from federal, 

state, and local government.  After 8pm tonight, phone contact will not be available, 

please look to the YMCA’s website and mobile app for updates. 

 
Here are some details to share with you: 

 Members have the option to donate their March dues  the Y as a donation to 

our ongoing operations. 

 If you do not wish to donate your previously paid dues, we will credit you 

(based on your draft date) on a future draft once we re-open. 

 Annual Memberships will receive a time-credit added to the end of your 

membership.  

 All child care and fee based programs will be addressed in a separate 

communication piece. 

 All other membership questions can be directed to your Membership Director: 

  Genesee County Y – Josh Bender:    jbender@glowymca.org 
  Orleans County Y – Jessica Leno:    jleno@glowymca.org 

  Wyoming County Y – Heather Davy:   hdavy@glowymca.org 
 
We know the Y is an extension of your family and we remain honored and committed 
to serving you in the future, just as we have served for the last 165+ years. 

 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

 
 
Rob Walker 

CEO 
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